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Comment - I urge the MIRC to expand Medicaid in VA. In these very difficult economic times, how and 
where to get health care tops the list of people's deepest concerns. All people deserve to have reasonable 
health care available to them and especially low income Virginians need this. In many ways Virginia is a 
progressive state but it needs to do much more for its low income residents. Expand Medicaid.
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